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Web: www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

Botany Street temporary pedestrian diversion 
Wednesday 15 May – Wednesday 29 May 2019 

A temporary pedestrian diversion will be in place along 
the eastern kerb of Botany Street between 
Wednesday 15 May and Wednesday 29 May 2019.  

Pedestrians will be diverted onto a temporary path within 
the existing southbound parking lane. Traffic controllers, 
signage and safety barriers will be in place to ensure safe 
pedestrian movements.  

This pedestrian diversion will allow construction activity 
to be undertaken safely within the site boundary and 
enable safe pedestrian movements along Botany Street.  

Thank you for your patience as we undertake this 
important work.  

Getting in touch  
We encourage you to get in touch with us if you have any 
questions, feedback or complaints. 

Please call us on 1800 571 866 (24hrs) or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
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